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THE FRIDAY NOTE (1ST MARCH 2024) 
 

Dear Parents/ Guardians,  
 
I hope everyone has had an amazing week!  
 
On Wednesday evening, a group of our P4 children made their First Confession at St. Malachy’s 
and some of our P7s attended their Ceremony of Light at St. Patrick’s Cathedral on Thursday 
evening. Well done to all of those involved. A special word of thanks to Mrs Tohill and Mrs 
McGeown for all their hard work in the run up to these special occasions.  
 
Just some important information to make you all aware of as we head into next week.  
 
Thank you! 
 
PARENT-TEACHER INTERVIEWS  
 

Thank you to those parents who have completed the Google Form 
indicating whether they would like a meeting with their child’s 
teacher on Tuesday 19th March to Thursday 21st March. This form will 
close on Monday 4th March at 9am. Towards the end of next week, 
your child’s teacher will confirm information about your appointment 
time.  
 
The link to this form is: https://forms.gle/nyyfW89NzHEkTR8d7  
 
Just a reminder that school will close early to facilitate these 
meetings. Details on dismissal times can be found here.  

 
A waiting club will be available for all children on these days. In order to plan for staffing, please 
indicate your interest on the following form- click here. 
 
Children will need to bring a packed lunch to waiting club as there will be no school meals on 
these three days. The bus will operate as usual and will leave school at the earlier time of 
12.30pm on these days. Our external afterschool clubs will still run at the usual times.  
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CLASS ASSEMBLIES  
 
A reminder that we have three class assemblies coming up: 

• Miss Macartney’s class on Friday 8th March  

• Mrs McGeown’s class on Friday 15th March 

• Mr Downey’s class on Tuesday 26th March 
 
Our assemblies begin at 9.30am and parents of the children in those classes are welcome to 
come along! 
 

WORLD BOOK DAY 
 
Next Thursday (7th March) we will be celebrating World Book Day in school. 
Children should come to school dressed as a character from a book. We can’t 
wait to see everyone’s costumes! 

 
NUMBER DAY 
 
We raised a total of £274.50 on Number Day for NSPCC. Thank you all for your 
support!  
 

HEALTH REVIEW FORMS 
 

Health Review Forms for P1s and for pupils who may have missed a school health 
assessment have received forms from the School Nurse. Please return these to school 
as soon as possible. 

 
 
EASTER EGG RAFFLE 
 

Tickets are now on sale in every class (until Tuesday 26th 
March) for our annual Easter Egg Raffle! Tickets are 10p each. 
Draws will take place each Friday in assembly, until our final 
prize draw on Tuesday 26th March at assembly! 
 
This year, the money raised will be donated to Trócaire to 
support their annual Lentan campaign. 
 
Thanks in advance for your generosity and for supporting this 
charity! 

 
WIZARD OF OZ 

 
An updated rehearsal schedule for the remainder of this half term has been 
uploaded to the school website. This can be accessed here.  
 
Please note- there will be two rehearsals from 12-3pm on the week of 
Parent Teacher Interviews. You do not need to fill in the waiting club link 
for these days.  
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As always, if you have any concerns, please do not hesitate to get in touch with your child’s 
class teacher or myself via Class Dojo. I am also outside the school each morning and afternoon 
if you need to catch me. If you have a safeguarding concern, Mrs O’Braonain (our Designated 
Teacher for Child Protection) can be contacted by email at aobraonain211@c2kni.net.  
 
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
 
Mr A Scott-Mulholland (Principal) 
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